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***PUBLIC STATEMENT*** 

 

Statement of Lt. Governor Molly Gray on the Vandalism to the Pride Center of Vermont 
 

Montpelier, Vt. — This afternoon, Lt. Governor Molly Gray released the following statement 

condemning the vandalism of the Pride Center of Vermont: 

 

“Hate has no place in our Vermont communities. Today, in the wake of the vandalism to the 

Pride Center of Vermont, my thoughts are with the staff of the Pride Center and my heart is with 

Vermont’s LGBTQ community.  

 

Today and every day, I ask Vermonters to come together to support marginalized members of 

our communities and to protect spaces so deeply necessary to building an inclusive Vermont.”  
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